
From: Judith Wendell <judith@sacredcurrents.com>
Subject: Winter Soltice  ~ December 21, 2011

Date: July 12, 2012 3:16:19 PM PDT
To: kathy@canfielddesignstudios.com

Reply-To: judith@sacredcurrents.com

next after Halloween 2011

"May the trees rest peacefully this winter, under their blanket of
snow. May the earth continue her turning, gently nudging the

darkness toward light.
May all beings be happy, fed, and warm."

Winter Solstice Blessing

 
May the Winter Solstice and Holiday Season

Bring you Light, Love + All Good Fortune
Throughout the Year. 
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